
 

 

 
 
 
 

THE NOTTINGHAMSHIRE COUNTY COUNCIL  
(COCKSHUT LANE, NETHER LANGWITH) (PROPOSED 30MPH SPEED LIMIT)  

ORDER 2025 (1327) 
 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Nottinghamshire County Council proposes to make an order under 
the Road Traffic Regulation Act 1984, the effects of which will be, in respects of roads at Nether Langwith 
in the District of Bassetlaw in the County of Nottinghamshire: - 
 

1. No person shall drive any vehicle at a speed exceeding 30 miles per hour on that length of road 
specified in the Schedule of this Order. 
 

SCHEDULE  
COCKSHUT LANE, NETHER LANGWITH 
 

• From its junction with Portland Road in a northerly direction for 57 metres. 
 

PORTLAND ROAD, NETHER LANGWITH 
 

• From a point 10 metres south-west of the south-western kerbline of Woodland View in a 
north-easterly direction to its junction with Cockshut Lane, Nether Langwith. 

 
Relevant documents may be inspected during opening hours at: 
 

(a) The Nottinghamshire County Council, County Hall, West Bridgford, Nottingham NG2 7QP.  
(b) Worksop Library, Memorial Avenue, Worksop, S80 2BP. 

 
Or can be viewed online by visiting the County Council’s website (consult.nottinghamshire.gov.uk) 
 
Any objections should clearly state the reasons for the objections and should reach us in writing at 
tmconsultation@viaem.co.uk  (quoting ref: 1327) and must be received by the 10th October 2025.  
 
Any details you provide may be shared with Nottinghamshire County Council as appropriate. If you’d like to 
find out more about how we use your data, please see our Privacy Notice:www.viaem.co.uk/privacy-notice-
for-the-public/ 
 
The proposed 30mph Speed Limit is being introduced to reduce the speed of traffic to assist pedestrians 
when travelling to and from the school and will help to improve road safety and help to reduce road 
accidents along the route. 
 
This Site Notice is dated: 12th September 2025(JW)   Please scan QR Code 
 

Improvements Design Team Manager,      
Email – tmconsultation@viaem.co.uk 
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